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FAW NOTICE OF CUSTOMER MEETING 10 0C
The FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION announces public customer meeting in ﬂ)gfol!q&\(iﬂgidb&ket to

which all persons are invited. ic LERA

DATE AND TIME: THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2010, at 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: School Board of Lee County Board Room

Lee County Education Center

2855 Colonial Boulevard

Fort Myers, FL 33966

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Docket No. 100330-WS — Application for increase in
water/wastewater rates in Alachua, Brevard, DeSoto, Hardee, Highlands, Lake, Lee, Marion, Orange, Palm Beach,
Pasco, Polk, Putnam, Seminole, Sumter, Volusia, and Washington Counties by Aqua Utilities Florida, Inc.

The purpose of the meeting is to give customers and other interested persons an opportunity to offer comments
regarding the quality of service the utility provides, the proposed rate increase, and to ask questions and comment on
other issues. One or more of the Commissioners of the Florida Public Service Commission may attend and
participate in this meeting. For questions, contact Commission staff, Katherine Fleming at (§50) 413-6199.
EMERGENCY CANCELLATION OF CUSTOMER MEETING

If a named storm or other disaster requires cancellation of the meeting, Commission staff will attempt to give timely
direct notice to the parties. Notice of cancellation of the meeting will also be provided on the Commission’s website
(http://www.psc.state.fl.us/) under the Hot Topics link found on the home page. Cancellation can also be confirmed
by calling the Office of the General Counsel at (850) 413-6199.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodation at
this meeting because of a physical impairment is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the meeting by
contacting: Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-083 or at (850)
413-6770. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the Agency using the Florida Relay Service, which
can be reached at 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice). For more information, you may contact:
Florida Public Service Commission, Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee,
Florida 32399-0850.
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Notices Submitted to/Confirmed by Administrative Code & Weekly Staff

Notices Submitted to ACW

Rule No./

1D Organization Ruie Title Section Issue Date
MEZEZ,ZH 10/198/2010 PSC Meeting 10/29/2010 Vol. 36/43 10/20/2010
9297564 10/19/2010 Public Service Commission Misc 10/29/2010 Vol. 36/43 10/20/2010
$268464 10/18/2010 FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION Meeting 10/29/2010 Vol. 36/43 10/20/2019
9298022 25-10.028,... Location and Preservation of Recerds, Customer Billing Proposed 10/29/2010 Vol. 36/43 10/20/2010
9305033 10/20/2010 Florida Public Service Commission Meeting 10/22/2010 Vol. 36/42 10/20/2010
9304936 10/20/2010 Florida Public Service Commission Meeting 10/22/2010 Vol. 36/42 10/20/2010
9282141 10/20/2010 Florida Public Service Commission Meeting 10/22/2010 Vol. 36/42 10/13/2010
9282335 10/20/2010 Florida Public Service Commission Meeting 1072272010 Vol. 36/42 10/13/2010
9273023 10/20/2010 Florida Public Service Commission Meeting 10/22/2010 vol. 36742 10/13/2010
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| (] Gk Rule Tite Section Issue Date
Organization

None
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